
September 26 Notice of Motion 

 

 

 

Whereas over the last four years the City of Elliot Lake has had numerous 

inquiries, investigations and charges brought against sitting members of 

Council for breaching Council’s Code of Conduct and/or the Municipal 

Conflict of Interest Act, and 

Whereas the City of Elliot Lake has paid out hundreds of thousands of 

dollars to pay for the subsequent investigations, and court proceedings, 

and 

Whereas incorrect or exaggerated information is being disseminated in 

public forums, and 

Whereas it is in the public interest to know the real cost involved in each of 

these cases and so be better informed as to the impact these cases have 

had on the finances of the City and their implications going forward, 

It is hereby resolved that staff be directed to bring a fulsome report to the 

next Council meeting detailing the costs for the various Integrity 

Commissioners, their investigations, the cost for the law firms involved and 

any other costs associated with the Integrity Commissioners’ regimes 

during the life of this Council. 

 

And I so move. 

 

 

 

 

 


